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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Helena City Commission will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, May 18, 

2020 via Zoom meeting at meeting ID:412-966-4351 to find your local number please go to 

https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kb4Pi2xtaA.  The City Commission will consider the following 

proposals: 

 

Consider the adoption of an ordinance amending Section 11-3-8 of Helena City Code to amend 

the Conditional Use Permit process for the discontinuation of use requirements. 

 

 

If you have questions concerning the proposals, please contact Hillary Taylor, City Planning 

Division of the Community Development Department at 447-8448 or email 

htaylor@helenamt.gov.  

 

Dannai Clayborn 

Interim City Clerk 

 

Persons with disabilities requiring accommodations to participate in the City’s meetings, 

services, programs, or activities should contact the City’s ADA Coordinator, Ellie Ray, as soon 

as possible to allow sufficient time to arrange for the requested accommodation, at any of the 

following: Phone: (406) 447- 8490; TTY Relay Service 1-800-253-4091 or 711; Email: 

Citycommunitydevelopment@helenamt.gov; Mailing Address & Physical Location: 316 North 

Park, Avenue, Room 445, Helena, MT 59623.  

 

 


